
Winnebago Food Distribution Statement 
to the Public 
Due to the Coronavirus the Winnebago Food Distribution Program will 
be maintaining social distancing and minimal social contact.  The 
Winnebago Food Distribution Food Store will remain closed.   

To accommodate our current households – April 2, 2020 the WFD 
Staff will be taking phone orders and you may pick up your food 
package by appointment only from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  To 
maintain social distancing pick up is 8 feet away from the Food Distribution building.  For elderly and 
those with no transportation curb side deliveries only will be scheduled by appointment from 12 p.m. 
to 2:00 p.m. – excluding weekends. 

For incoming applications we will process the applications over the phone to seek eligibility during 
regular business hours 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. – excluding weekends.  Emailing, faxing and texting 
documentation is accepted.  If eligible the shopping will be done over the phone with WFD Staff and 
pickup and delivery options are stated above.  

We can be reached at 402.878.2799.  fooddistribution@winnebagotribe.com Fax: 402.878.2877 or via 
Facebook messenger Winnebago Food Distribution.  

Disaster Assistance Food Package  

As of April 13, 2020 we are approved to assist households or single participants with Disaster Assistance 
(food package) for those who are directly affected by COVID 19.  The household may not be a recipient 
of FDPIR or Nebraska SNAP.  All verifications will be made accordingly.  Please call with any questions 
402.878.2799  
 

Dated:  April 20, 2020   

*subject to change.   
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